Exhibit 1 Cover Letter Introducing Participants to the Print

Version of the CLP-Self

Dear [participant’s name],

My name is [facilitator’s name], and I will be facilitating the Courageous Leadership workshop, which you will be attending in a few weeks. In preparation for the workshop, you will need to complete the Courageous Leadership Profile (CLP-Self). The CLP-Self will help you better understand how you are currently applying your courage and where opportunities exist for you to apply it more.
The CLP-Self is very easy to take, and most people are able to complete and score the Profile in 20 minutes. During the workshop you will be encouraged to share the results of your profile with other participants. Doing so may provide you with additional insight about the role courage plays in people’s lives and careers. While you will be encouraged to share your results, it will be entirely up to you whether or not to do so. However, you are required to bring a copy of your scored assessment with you to the workshop, as it will make the content of the Courageous Leadership program more personally relevant to you.
If you have any questions or concerns about completing the profile, please contact me at [<email address>] or [<phone number>].

Be Courageous!

[Facilitator name]

Facilitator TIP: Feel free to customize the cover letter by adding such items as the workshop date, location, etc.
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